

November 18, 2022

MS LINDA BRIDWELL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 211 SOWER BLVD FRANKFORT KY 40602

RE: Purchased Water Adjustment

Case No. 2022-00390

Dear Ms. Bridwell:

White House Utility District, our wholesale water supplier, is decreasing our wholesale water rate effective January 1, 2023. Simpson County Water District intends to pass this decrease through to our retail customers in accordance with 807 KAR 5:068. In addition, we are requesting that the proposed rate decrease to our customers be effective January 1, 2023.

In support of our application for this Purchased Water Adjustment, enclosed are the following documents:

- 1. Purchased Water Adjustment application form.
- Exhibit A Supplier's Notice of Changed Rate
- 3. Exhibit B Computation of Purchase Water Adjustment
- Exhibit C Current and Proposed Rates
- Exhibit D Resolution of Board of Commissioners authorizing the Retail Rate Decrease.
- 6. Exhibit E Proof of Notice to Customers

Customers have also been notified by mail. If you have any questions or need additional information, please let me know.

Sincerely,

√acob Cuarta, MPH General Manager

JC:sa

Attachments

Providing high-quality
water services to
families and businesses
throughout
Simpson County.